Sept. 15, 2020

The Board of Good Spirit Acres Hamlet uses email to communicate with residents.
The following information is available by email:

- Hamlet Board Meeting Minutes
- Hamlet Board Newsletters
- Emergency Alerts and Notifications.

If you are interested in receiving these emails please provide your contact information including email
address and signature (consent).

Name Civic Address

Email Address

Signature Date

If, at any time you would like to stop receiving emails from the GSA Hamlet Board, please email
rm274@sasktel.net.

NOTE: Please return to any Board member.

Caley Coppicus email: goodspiritacreshamlet@gmail.com
Ron Farrell 817 Heritage Lane (mailbox)
Deb Schmidt 134 Pebble Beach Road (mailbox)

Thank you!



